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April 14, 1988
3F0488-ll

Document Control Desk
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission |
Washington, D.C. 20555

|
Subject: Crystal Riser Unit 3

Docket No. 50-302
Operating License No. DPR-72
Cycle Seven Startup Report

i

Dear Sir: '

The Cycle Seven Startup Report for Crystal River Unit 3 is being
prepared and will be submitted on or before May 15, 1988. This
report was scheduled to be submitted April 11, 1988. The extension
of time requested for submittal is due to delay in completion of the
power escalation test program.

Please contact this office if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

K.R. Wilson
Manager, Nuclear Licensing

KRW/dhd

xc. Dr. J. Nelson Grace
Regional Administrator, Region II

Mr. T.F. Stetka
Senior Resident Inspector h
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